
9th September

Dear Parents/Carers

We are all very saddened by the death of Queen Elizabeth II yesterday afternoon and as a school we
have paid our respects today with time for reflection; to mark the incredible and dedicated 70 year reign
and service of Her Majesty. Today we have remembered a dedicated and much-loved public servant.

We intend to celebrate the reign of our Queen closer to the funeral and further details of this will be
given to students nearer the time. As details of the period of national mourning emerge, we will follow
all protocols and we will write to you to update you, as necessary.

Should national events later impact upon any aspect of schooling, we will of course keep you informed.

On behalf of the whole school community, may Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II rest in eternal peace.

Yours faithfully

Mrs L Bishop Miss M Heppell
Principal of Secondary Principal of Primary


